
Year 3 have started additional
science project this term where
we are learning about how to

become a fishkeeper. We
started by looking at PH levels,

this week we will be adding
shrimp to the tank. We're looking

forward to naming them all. 
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Children from Year 3 and 4 had a great time at Young
Voices! They made their teachers and parents very

proud. It was a fantastic event and experience for all who
went. 

Young Voices 



When you are coming into the school via the office, please ensure that
you follow the path round rather than walking through the cars.

Miss Allan and I would like to
congratulate our strictly teams
for their performances at the

first competition last Saturday.
We are beyond proud of them
and are very grateful for the

support from the parents.
Looking forward to the final in

June! Well done everyone!

Mr Hawkins. 

Polite Reminder

 Strictly



Friday 2nd February - STOMP Workshop
Friday 2nd February - Year 6 Knife Crime Workshop
Monday 5th February - Children’s Mental Health Week
Friday 9thFebruary - 3EH Class Assembly 9am
Friday 16th February - 4GF Class Assembly 9am
Friday 16th February - Last day of term
19th - 23rd February - Half Term
Friday 8th  March - 4HBS Class Assembly 9am

Dates


